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Dear Board of Supervisors,

Volunteering at WeatherTech Raceway Laguna Seca has been the foundation of each event
held since it was founded in 1957. In 1974, a new type of event was created, one that allowed
owners of old race cars to safely run them at speed for their own enjoyment. The event grew in
popularity each year, and quickly became the premier historic car race in the world, which
others have patterned themselves after.

Many of the members of the Laguna Seca Volunteer Association take great pride in having
played vital roles in the success of the Monterey Historic Automobile Races, and the renamed
Rolex Monterey Motorsports Reunion.

Volunteers throw our entire support behind it because we forged bonds with the entrants who
arrived, the sponsors who entertained and the guests who paid hard-earned money to be part
of the experience. It is easily our favorite event, and we take its success personally.

On behalf of the Laguna Seca Volunteer Association, we do not support selling the event we
worked so hard to grow to another organizer. We are fully supportive of the current ownership
and management team responsible for the Rolex Monterey Motorsports Reunion now and into
the future.

Sincerely,

Lee Ames
President
Laguna Seca Volunteer Association
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